Southeast Island School District

SISD Mission Statement
Together we will foster student skills to achieve their goals and adapt to an
ever-changing world.
SISD Vision
Students are equipped to realize their dreams and aspirations.
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March 22, 2022

Southeast Island School District
PO Box 19569
Thorne Bay, AK 99919

Dear Members of the Southeast Island School District Board of Education,

Please accept the following as my board report for this month.
Connection Activities:

Pool/Pizza Party

Action: March 14/15 Pool and pizza party:
Visit Reflection:

Since the last board meeting, | have gotten the opportunity (thanks to
kayleigh) to go to the pool and pizza party for our district and see other
students. While there | got to play basketball and other activities in the
gym and got to see kids that | haven't seen since before covid. | felt like
it's what all the kids needed after having the last few years being so
chaotic due to covid. | wasn't at the younger kids one but from what | hear
they all enjoyed their time there.

Action:

Ideas for future

| think that next time we shouldn’t separate the different schools when
they are eating because | feel like it would help the kids get used to each
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other if they start with eating together. It would also make it easier for
everyone to mix with all the other schools.

Future Connection and Learning:

e STEAM week
e Phlight Club

Moving forward:
| will work towards being the best Student Board Representative | can be.

| am hoping that in the future there will be more district gatherings for the students to
connect more.

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you
again for this opportunity to help other students as a student board representative.

Respectfully,

Chloe Gabrielle Vasquez

Hollis student/Student Board Representative



